Dear Mayor [name],

My name is [name] and I am a child care provider in [your city]. I would like to invite you to visit [your program’s name] on Wednesday, April 9, as part of our celebration of Week of the Young Child’s Work Together Wednesday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Week of the Young Child® is an annual celebration sponsored by the National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC), the world's largest early childhood association, with nearly 60,000 members. The Iowa Association for the Education of Young Children (Iowa AEYC), NAEYC’s state affiliate, is committed to advancing the early childhood profession through striving to increase access, affordability, and quality of child care. Together with Iowa AEYC and NAEYC,  [your program’s name] proudly recognizes the week of April 5-11 to be 2025’s Week of the Young Child.
The purpose of the Week of the Young Child (WOYC) is to focus public attention on the needs of young children and their families and to recognize the early childhood programs and services that meet those needs. It is a time to plan how we—as citizens of a community, of a state, and of a nation—will better meet the needs of all young children and their families.
Work Together Wednesday is one of the daily themes for WOYC, based on the principle that when child work together, they experience teamwork and develop their social and early literacy skills. We would like to invite you to work together with us to make this year’s Week of the Young Child special for the children in our care by taking the time to visit and experiencing a child care program first-hand!
Thank you for your time,
[name]


